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1. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 
1.1. The attached report from Imperial College Healthcare NHS Trust (‘the Trust’) 

sets out the case for change and the proposals developed by Trust clinicians for 
improving the current acute medicine and chest pain patient pathways.  The 
Trust wishes to engage as widely as possible on the proposals during a planned 
engagement period. 

 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS 

 
2.1. The Committee is asked to comment on the proposals set out in the attached 

report.  
 

3. REASONS FOR DECISION 
 

3.1. Imperial College Healthcare NHS Trust Board at its July public meeting will 
receive a report on the feedback from the engagement process before making a 
final decision on implementation of the new pathways.  
 

4. BACKGROUND PAPERS USED IN PREPARING THIS REPORT -None 
 
Report Contact Officer: Mick Fisher| Head of Public Affairs| Imperial College 
Healthcare NHS Trust, Email: mick.fisher@imperial.nhs.uk | Phone: 0203 312 5586, 
Website: www.imperial.nhs.uk | Twitter: @ImperialNHS 
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